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 Lending Library Inkind

Dear Parent(s),

Thank you so much for taking the time to read books that your child has brought home from our Lending Library reading program. Reading to your child leads to healthy brain development and builds your child’s early reading skills.

Please sign below and record the amount of time that you and your child spent with your Lending Library book. We record this time toward our inkind hours for parent involvement.

Thank you!

Child’s Name: _____________________________________

Parent Signature: _____________________________________  Date: ___/___/___
Staff’s Signature: __________________________________

Time Spent with Lending Library book: ___________________
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